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The Center for Applied Strategic Learning is pleased to invite you to join us for a discussion 
with Dr. Philip Sabin, Professor of Strategic Studies in the Department of War Studies at 
King's College London, on 'The Continuing Merits of Manual Wargaming'.  The session will 
include a presentation by Dr. Sabin, followed by a discussion amongst the attendees.  Dr. 
Sabin’s lecture will build on his recently published book Simulating War, as well as his 
ongoing support of the UK defense community. 
 
For those unable to attend the session at NDU, the event will be available via NDU’s online 
streaming service.  If you wish to attend virtually, please note that in your RSVP and we will 
contact you with further details. 
 
Directions: The National Defense University is located on Ft. McNair in Southwest 
Washington D.C.  Ft. McNair has two entrances.  The one at 4th and P streets, SW is most 
convenient if you’re walking from the Waterfront/SEU Metro station. The second is on 2nd 
Street SW, a block south of P. This is the entrance you should use if you are driving; the 
building directly in front of that entrance and parking lot is Lincoln Hall. 
 

Questions? Please contact Ellie Bartels or Tim Wilkie 
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